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14th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our commitment to providing a rich and varied curriculum, we are excited to invite your children to 
our annual ‘Camp Out’ experience, for Years 1 and 2, on the 5th November. This will form part of a whole day 
of learning about Guy Fawkes and Bonfire Night. Throughout the day children will make some firework themed 
food to eat in the tents and they will be given a sausage in a bun to have as well.   
 
As part of this experience children are invited to stay at school until 5.30pm. From 3.30-5.30pm children will 
engage with a variety of activities including campfire songs and games and eating a light supper in a tent. We 
are grateful to Petworth Scouts, who have provided the tents.  
 
Please may we ask that all children come to school in their own clothes, with a warm coat, hat and gloves. If 
you have a torch or head torch, that would also be helpful, but please ensure it has the child’s name on it.  
 
During the event, children will be kept within their class ‘bubbles’, and two tents will be provided to maintain 
this. Please may we ask that Year 1 are collected from the classroom gate at 5.30pm and Year 2 are collected 
from the KS2 gate (towards the read of the Herbert Shiner Hall) at the same time, to maintain social distancing. 
Please can you complete and return the slip below to indicate if your child(ren) will attend this event.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs C Wiggs  
KS1 leader for learning.  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Year One and Two ‘Camp Out’ on Thursday 5th November 2020 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………… Class……………….. 
 
 
My child would like to attend the ‘Camp Out’ on Thursday 5th November 2020. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date……………… 
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